
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         24 July 2020 

 

RE: Letter of Recommendation 

Attention: To whom it may concern 

 

I have had the pleasure of working with AMAX BEE Verifications since 2011.  

Being a BEE consultant requires you to have strong relationship with your verification agency. You 

need assistance and guidance from your analysts when advising a client as you need to consult and 

compile to a standard acceptable to your verification agency’s requirements in line with SANAS.   

I can confirm that that over the years I have had a great deal of assistance and guidance from AMAX 

BEE verifications and their team of experts to produce the best possible BEE certifications for my 

clients. Each audit is team effort to get a client to the best possible level.  

I confirm that during the past 9 years of our relationship none of ACS Empowerment client were ever 

contacted directly, but that all correspondence related to any BEE audited was address to myself as 

the consultant.  

I can highly recommend AMAX BEE verifications as being profession at all time and respecting all 

consultants and their clients.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 


